
    
 
 

BHAVAN’S PUBLIC SCHOOL 
DOHA, QATAR 

BHPS/CIR No: 57 /2022-23                                                                        DATE: 03/01/2023 
 
Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform that Registration for admissions for the session 2023-24 from KG I to Grade 

VI is in process. Limited Seats are available only at NEW SALATA Campus and 

preference for admission will be given to the siblings of Indian students studying in the 

School. Therefore you are requested to register through online link provided in the school 

website - www.bhavansqatar.org/admission. After online submission of registration form, 

the printout of the same should be submitted in the New Salata office for further processing. 

The last date for online registration is 15th January 2023.  

 
       With warm regards 

 

  Principal 

 
 


